3/17/2021 RE: [ EXTERNAL ] Municipality of Monroevill I NIRER

Mr. Willig:

Regarding the letter from {2 sking for action from your office against the Municipality of Monroeville on
the fee structure of our timbering ordinance, please be advised that at municipal council’'s March 9, 2021 meeting,
council authorized the advertisement of an ordinance amending the fee schedule to substantially reduce the timber
permit fees. | will be drafting the amendment in the next week or so for advertising, and it will be acted on at council’s

Apnl 13, 2021 meeting.

Feel free to call me (EEIIETGEEEENENRS

Thanks,

L

Click here to report this email as spam.




3/17/2021 RE: [ EXTERNAL } Municipatity of Monroevii{J I

RE: [ EXTERNAL ] Municipality of Monroevilleguiamume:

Sent:Wednesday, March 17, 2021 10:56 AM
To:
Cer

Thanks Robert — 1 will give all of this a look. Just so you know the “back story”, Monroeville had tagged these fees to
be reduced in our annual adoption of a fee schedule. For some reason, we did not properly update it when we
adopted the fee schedule for 2021, so we knew of the omission and intended to correct it.

If there is a need to correct any remaining language, we will do so..

Regards,
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